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To: Committee, JCNBN (REPS) 

Subject: Correction to my evidence 
Importance: High 

 
Dear Committee Secretary, 
 
During my verbal evidence to the Joint Committee on the National Broadband Network this afternoon, I 
stated that Michael Reede and I met with the Department in 2011 after publishing our first report.  I have 
checked back through my records and I believe that I have misremembered.  I did meet with the ACCC in 
Melbourne, but I have no record of meeting with the Department. 
 
According to our email records, a copy of the report was sent to around 20 Department members, along 
with an offer to meet, but no face to face meetings were held. 
 
Apologies for my mistake.  Feel free to paste this on your website and / or to correct Hansard accordingly. 
 
Regards, 
Justin Jameson 
 
Justin Jameson, CEO 
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